# LIGHT OF THE WORLD CHRISTIAN CHURCH

# **SUNDAY, OCTOBER 8, 2017**

Light of the World Family, THANK YOU so very much for all of the expressions of love and appreciation showered on us during the celebration of our 5th Pastoral Anniversary. We are thankful for every card, prayer, gift, word of encouragement and hug. May God continue to bless & keep you! We love you! ~ Pastor & Lady Hope

## #LWCCGO

This week & next week is "Invite a Co-Worker" to Light! Make sure you reach out to those you work with and invite them to attend service with you. We are commanded in Matthew 28:19 to, "...go and make disciples..." So Light of the World...Get Ready... Get Set...GO! #LWCCGO

# CHRISTIAN EDUCATION

Join Pastor Hampton and our Christian Education Instructors for a Special October Midweek Series on the History of Light of the World and the Disciples of Christ. Dinner will be served from 5:45pm-6:45pm. Midweek will begin promptly at 7pm. There is no cost for the meal, all are welcome.

### **SHOEBOX PROJECT - SERVICE OPPORTUNITY**

The LWCC Global Missions Team would like your participation, prayers and support in sharing God's love through our shoebox church project now through October 30th. Filled shoeboxes should be dropped off at the Missions Team table, in our Narthex.

## **₩** YOU'RE INVITED

Pastor Hampton and the entire Light of the World congregation are cordially invited to celebrate the Pastoral Installation of Reverend Winterbourne Harrison-Jones on Sunday, October 22 at 4:00 PM at the Witherspoon Presbyterian Church, 5136 Michigan Rd. The guest speaker will be Reverend Dr. Marvin A. McMickle, President of Colgate Rochester Crozier Divinity School and Dr. Frank A. Thomas, will preside.

#### BREAST CANCER AWARENESS MONTH

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month. Far too many African American women go undiagnosed or untreated...unnecessarily! There are many, many resources and supports available. Please stop by the table in the Narthex for more information or contact Vella Kent-Esiso at 317-370-9433.

#### **■ VOLUNTEERS NEEDED**

Anyone interested in volunteering to assist with coffee service on Sunday mornings, please see Mike or Tatianna Spalding or contact the church office at 317-254-5922.

#### **■** MEN NEEDED

Immediately following Worship Service, every Sunday, ALL able-bodied men are needed to stay and volunteer to help stack chairs. Thank you for your assistance!